Dear Sir/Madam,

I write in SUPPORT of Senator John Madigan's Bill into the Senate, the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill that would REMOVE Medicare funding for sex-selection abortions.

This is an atrocious waste of taxpayer's money. It is not a medical or health procedure and should NOT be given ANY Medicare benefits. Taxpayers should NOT be funding decisions made on personal preference.

In fact, it is my own personal opinion that NO MONEY should be used to fund ANY abortions! I would like to see a government which:

REFUSES ALL Medicare funding of the murder of our innocent children. ACTIVELY seeks to PROMOTE a respect of LIFE from conception to natural death.

Unborn children are extremely vulnerable. The law should protect them in whatever ways they can in accordance with the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child. All children, regardless of gender should be given the basic human right of life. It is the duty of legislators to ensure this.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely Andrea Day